
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION
TO DECLARE EMERGENCY 

MEDICAL SERVICES
TO BE AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE 

FOR IDA COUNTY, IA
The Ida County Board of 

Supervisors approved a public 
hearing on June 27, 2023 at 10:30 
a.m. in the Magistrate Court Room, 
401 Moorehead St., Ida Grove, 
IA for the first of three hearings 
to consider Resolution 23-15. 
To declare emergency medical 
services (EMS) to be an essential 
county service as authorized by 
Iowa Code Section 422D.1

At that time and place, the 
proposal to consider adoption of a 
Resolution 23-15 that will allow for 
an election to be offered for voter 
approval of local income surtax 
option or ad valorem property tax 
not to exceed $.75 per thousands 
of taxable valuation for EMS and 
the creation of a county emergency 
medical services system advisory 
council to assist in researching and 
assessing the service needs of the 
county and guide implementation of 
the same under Iowa Code 422D.1.  
Details of Resolution 23-15 are on 
file and may be reviewed in the 
Auditor’s Office or on the idacounty.
iowa.gov website. 

By order of the Ida County Board 
of Supervisors-Lorna Steenbock, 
Auditor
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